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Premier Technical Services Group Ltd (PTSG) has been shortlisted in two categories in the ASCP
(Association of Safety and Compliance Professionals) Awards.

The ASCP (Association of Safety and Compliance Professionals) is a membership body and is the leading
community for safely managing social housing assets and wider facilities management. It provides a voice
for organisations to raise safety and compliance standards, helping to keep your residents safe.

PTSG is shortlisted via its constituent company ECS (Electrical Compliance and Safety) in the following
categories:

·         Best Supplier to the Social Housing Sector

·         Electrical Contractor of the Year

ECS, which was acquired by PTSG in 2021, has decades of experience in providing the highest standard of
electrical compliance and safety services nationwide. Its core business is electrical installation conditioning
reporting (EICR) and reparation services in the social housing sector. Its services help to safeguard
residents – who are often amongst the most vulnerable members of society – in their homes.

Held on the evening of 15 May 2025 at the ICC in Newport, the ASCP Safety & Compliance Awards have
become the highlight of the sector’s calendar, recognising the achievements of inspirational individuals
and organisations working within social housing and facilities management. This black-tie event will once
again welcome over 500 guests and finalists to an evening of networking and celebration, accompanied by
a comedian and live music.
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